
From: Julie Underwood
To: Jesse Salomon
Cc: Heidi Costello; Carolyn Wurdeman
Subject: FW: Settlement agreement
Date: Monday, April 22, 2013 4:53:30 PM

Jesse-we'll add this to I-legislate.  FYI

Julie T. Underwood
City Manager
City of Shoreline
www.shorelinewa.gov
(206) 801-2213

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Hartwig
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2013 1:36 PM
To: Julie Underwood
Subject: RE: Settlement agreement

Julie:

Check 53140 was issued to Wolfstone Panchot & Bloch PS Inc.  Amount $143,150.  This is a Right of
Way Acquisition for the Aurora Project (Parcel 566).

Thanks,

Bob

-----Original Message-----
From: Jesse Salomon
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2013 5:45 PM
To: Robert Hartwig; Julie Underwood
Subject: Settlement agreement

Hi Bob

can you give me a quick explanation of that check 53140 settlement agreement for $145 k was for?

Thanks

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807

Sent from my iPad
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